Sequoit Pride

Meeting Minutes 9/4/19

Meeting called to order 7:00 pm

In attendance: Erin Glassman, lill Pritchard, Nicole Young, Donna Shipman, Mike Shipman, Tonya Upp,
Leah Fitzgerald, Garry Taylor, Donna Knoll, John Knoll, Lori Linck, Valerie Pattson, Nicole Farrell

Erin moved to approved the minutes from August meeting. Tonya Upped made the second motion to
approve. All in attendance approved minutes.

Jill advised that Boy Scout Troop 92 is looking for a basket donated by Sequoit Pride for the Spaghetti
Dinner.

Principal’s Report: Mr. Hamilton advised of the Fall Sports of Clubs and provided updates with respect
to the construction and provided time frames for the Recording Studio, bathroom updates, expanded
art room, and entrance way and advised that beginning second there will be a new process for visitor
check in. Mr. Hamilton thanked Sequoit Pride for the Window Coverings. He also discussed Vaping
consequences and new IL law beginning 1/2020 legalizing marijuana.

Treasurer’s report: Nicole advised that we should have roughly $45,000 for allocations to be decided
how to allocate at the October Sequoit Pride meeting. August Treasurer’s report was approved with
Leah Fitzgerald making the first motion and Lori Linck making the second motion. All in attendance
approved the Treasurers Report.

President’s Report: Bart advised about the EKG day 10/9/19 and seeking about 75 volunteers. A blast
was sent to families.

Sequoit Pride welcomes our new Vice President, Leah Fitzgerald. When advised that we were seeking
someone to fill the position, Leah volunteered and she and Nicole discussed the duties once the meeting
adjourned.

We sold 82 memberships as of 9/4/19 and two business memberships. Nicole requested a tutorial for
our new sign up portal. And Nicole will be taking over the website management.

New ideas were suggested with respect to a Big Kid/Little Kid for Halloween.

Meeting adjourned 7:49 with Jill making first motion and Lori Linck making second motion.

Next meeting October 2, 2019



